



Wednesday, 20 May, 2020


Dear Members,


Hope you and your family members are safe and doing well amidst this growing COVID crisis. There 
is no doubt that we are passing through an unprecedented period of time. However, We are confident 
that our spirit of unity will very soon ensure the end of this pandemic.


As you are aware that Government of India Vide Order No: 40-3/2020-DM-I (A) dated 17.05.2020 has 
extended the lockdown measures upto 31.05.2020 to contain the spread of COVID-19.


Subsequently Government of West Bengal has issued an Order vide Memo No: 177-CS/2020 dated 
18.05.2020 which contains guidelines in respect of implementation of lockdown measures(copy 
attached), which shall come into effect from 21.05.2020.

 

Accordingly we advice our members to follow the aforesaid guidelines in regard to opening of their 
Shops / Offices with effect from 21.05.2020.

 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.






